

Dear Parents,

Marching band is an exciting and busy season. Sometimes it feels very overwhelming. Below we have listed important contact people that can help you with any of your questions and/or concerns. Our chairpersons and board members are here to help you out and provide a wonderful experience for you and our band members.

Our Chairpersons

Chaperones Andrew Kanaga 440-567-4176 kanagasr25@yahoo.com Contact Andrew with any chaperone questions for away games and band shows.

Concessions John Poggemeyer 216-650-7550 regiments.concessions@gmail.com Contact John if you have questions about working the concession stand.

Hospitality Andy & Melissa Hopper 216-536-9906 melissahopper99@gmail.com
Andy & Melissa are the ones to contact about filling coolers & winter/spring concert baked goods.

Uniforms Becca Goodrich 440-867-3312 rgoodrich.rg1@gmail.com If you have uniform concerns or would like to help with uniforms, Becca is your contact.

Sponsorship Jessie Powell 440-251-9722 jlpowell22@aol.com Susie Fernandez 440-867-1692 majesilla@gmail.com If you would like to financially support the band, Jessie or Susie can help you.

Spirit Wear Heidi Lewis 440-725-2157 hlrobbie2010.hl@gmail.com

Maryann Elliott 440-289-9228 meemerk@hotmail.com

If you have any questions unrelated to the above list, please contact one of the band booster board members. They will answer your questions or find out the answers for you. We are here to help make the "Regiment" journey an exciting one.

The Band Booster Board

| President | Carmela Poggemeyer | 216-702-6791 | bluemm4@yahoo.com |
|----------------|--------------------|--------------|----------------------------|
| Vice President | Gretchen Baptie | 440-391-1851 | thebaptie3@att.net |
| Treasurer | Elizabeth Jacobs | 262-674-0253 | lizjac1982@gmail.com |
| Secretary | Jennifer Swietlik | 440-897-5600 | jenniferswietlik@yahoo.com |

Rock On Regiment,

Carmela Poggemeyer

Band Boosters President